
 

 
Subject: East 59th Street Weekly Construction Bulletin - 9/24/12 - 9/30/12 
  
Good morning, 

  

Attached is the construction bulletin for the week of September 24 - 30, 2012 for the E. 

59th St. Trunk Water Main project. 

  

Please be advised that E. 59th St. between 2nd Ave. and 3rd Ave. will be closed to traffic 

on Saturday, September 29th and on Sunday, September 30th from 7:00am until 4:00pm. 

The block will reopen to traffic at 4:00pm both days. 

  


